
EPBC Act Review – Webinar Series 

Helping to shape our Federal environment legislation 
 

The Institute is compiling a comprehensive submission to the discussion paper released as part of the 

independent review of the Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation Act (1999). 

We are leading the way for environmental practitioners to become involved in the review process; in late 

March to early April a webinar series will be held across two weeks which will aim to: 

▪ Provide an opportunity for environmental practitioners to gain information relating to the review 

process specific areas of focus 

▪ Harness the skills and expertise of people that work closely with the Act to refine the Institute’s 

submission to the discussion paper 

▪ Position the Institute and environmental practitioners to participate in the review process beyond 

the discussion paper. 

The themes of the presentations are directly related to the discussion paper questions. The dates and 

associated themes of the webinar series are as follows: 

Week 1 Tuesday 31 March 1pm AEST Objectives and Scope 

 Wednesday 1 April 1pm AEST Regulatory Approaches and Authority 

 Thursday 2 April 1pm AEST Review Focuses and Priorities 

Week 2 Tuesday 7 April 1pm AEDST Impact Assessment 

 Wednesday 8 April 1pm AEDST Indigenous and Heritage 

 Thursday 9 April 1pm AEDST Matters of National Environmental Significance 

 

The presentations will provide the opportunity to gain valuable information concerning the review, followed 

by interactive Q&A sessions. 

In order to concisely answer questions in the Q&A session and to gain understanding on the areas which 

are of concern to the attendees, we encourage you to contact us via oshea@eianz.org before the event 

with any questions you would like the speaker to respond to. The earlier that we receive your questions and 

have time for consideration the more likely they are to be responded to by the speaker. 

The pricing structure for the webinar is: 

Webinar Access Member Non-Member 

1 Webinar $10 $20 

6 Webinars $50 $100 

 

All webinars will be run through Zoom. Zoom can be accessed either by dialling in on a number provided 

after registration, or through the Zoom Desktop Client or Mobile app. 

Registrations will open next week, watch this space for more information. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact us by emailing office@eianz.org or by calling (03) 

8593 4140 (AUS), or +64 9887 6972 (NZ). 
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